
  

 

 

Exchange canned goods & other foods for library overdue fines 
during Food for Fines, February 1-28, 2015, at all                  

St. Petersburg Library System Locations. 
 

Patrons will get $1 in current fines* waived for each can or package of the following foods: 

 peanut butter 
 canned chicken or tuna 
 canned vegetables 
 canned fruit 
 canned soups 
 cereal 
 pasta 

Bring canned goods, or items in boxes or plastic bags or jars (no glass can be accepted) to the 
circulation desk at your library. Don't forget to bring your library card! 

 No drop offs please 
 No glass containers 
 No open packages 
 No repackaged or expired food 

*Food for Fines does not include future overdue fines, replacement costs, processing fees, or 
collection agency fees. 

 

All donations to benefit Society of St. Vincent DePaul, South Pinellas 
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